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July 17, 2020

To all students

Regarding the Joint Message from the Governor of Miyagi prefecture and

the Mayor of Sendai on the Novel Coronavirus

On June 19, 2020, Tohoku University’s Business Continuity Plan, a set of guidelines
drawn up to help prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus, was set to Level 1. We

humbly request that each and every student remain aware of their responsibilities.

In the midst of the continuing spread of infections across Japan, more and more people
are becoming infected every day in Sendai City. The Governor of Miyagi prefecture and
the Mayor of Sendai, issued a joint message to the students in the city on July 17. We

ask that you take careful note of its content.

Lastly, please note again the important points set out at Level 1 of the BCP:

* Meetings and Social Gatherings: Please continue to refrain from participating in
meetings, social gatherings, events, etc., where you are likely to be in any one of the
“3 C’s” situations.

* Part-time work: Similarly, do not continue to work in any part-time job where you
are likely to be in any one of the “3 C’s” situations.

* Traveling and returning home: Traveling outside of Miyagi Prefecture is permitted,
but be sure to check the situation regarding infections at your location. Take
sufficient precautions in any activities you undertake.

+ Extracurricular activities: Please follow the guidelines regarding extracurricular

activities.

Hirotsugu Takizawa

Executive Vice President (for Education and Student Support)

Link to the message from the Governor of Miyagi prefecture (in Japanese):

https://www.pref.miyvagi.jp/site/covid-19/kaiken.html

Link to the message from the Mayor of Sendai (in Japanese):

https://www.city.sendai.jp/kikikanri/kinkyu/corona2020/shicho/index.html
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